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July 24,  2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

 

New Jersey regulations state that children born on or after January 1, 1997 

and entering 6th grade in September of 2023 are required to receive one 

dose of Tdap vaccine (tetanus, diphtheria, acellular pertussis) which is to be 

given no earlier than the child's 10th birthday and proof that your child has 

received one dose of each vaccine.  

 

In an effort to maintain continuity of instruction for your student, we ask that 

this required vaccination be administered prior to our first day of school on 

Tuesday, September 5, 2023. Documentation confirming this immunization is 

current will be needed in the health office. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Health Office at 973-827-7570 x. 

504.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mary Brady 

Mary Brady, RN 

 

 

Attachment: Regulation 5320 (Immunization) 


